GURU RAMDASS INTERNATIONAL PUBLIC SCHOOL,

MALPUR
Dear Parents
Date: 10-04-2024
Greetings!!
This 1s to inform you that the school is organizing “Baisakhi Mela” for the
students of Classes Nursery — I11. So you are requested to send your ward

in colorful attire on 12" April, 2024 (Friday) along with sweets/snacks in
the tiffin box.

Regards
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